
TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

September 19, 2005 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilrnembers: Susan Lienesch 

Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 
Robert Corbin 
James Singer 

Assistant Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Mark Sch1agheck 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Kuschnerus 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Residents Phil Whitaker 
John Patcher 

Discussion followed relative to the Home Occupation Ordinance that is scheduled for a 
Public Hearing on the Council Meeting Agenda. The Home Occupation issue has been discussed 
by the Planning Commission for the last year. 

Mr. Horn reported that Mr. Huff(Washington Township's Administrator) is attempting to 
schedule a meeting with the City, Washington Township, City of Dayton and the Montgomery 
County Transportation Improvement District; for the possibility of a three-way JEDD with the 
southwestern area of Austin Pike and Yankee Street. 

Mrs. Lienesch inquired about the possibility regarding the painting of the water towers 
(located by Tower Heights Middle School)- if the City Beautiful Commission would be interested 
in helping to pick out a paint color for the towers. 



• 

Mr. Hom announced that the City would be offering flu shots through the Combined 
Health District of Montgomery County on October 18th from 1 :30 to 3 :45 pm at the City Hall 
Building. We are requested that the injections be scheduled on an appointment basis only. 

Approved ,Jl._g J.lpJ 
Mayor 


